
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

CIRCULAR/AIS/OCT/2023-24/77        Date: 31/10/2023 

   

 Dear parents 

 

 Effective communication requires a two way flow of information. 

 To deepening the connection and fostering open communication .As a parent you  have the privilege of 

 seeing your child in a different environment, gaining insights into their interests and passions beyond  the 

 classroom walls. 

 Aurobindo International School invites you to accompany us for the visit to:- 

 

 Vaishali Gurudwara:- 9.45 am                 

 

 

  

 Akshardham Temple:- 11.15 am 

 

 

 

 Interested parents have to reach the destination on their own  and send their consent through WhatsApp 

 message to the concerned class teacher positively by Thursday 2nd November 2023. 

 Anticipating full cooperation from parents and students to make this education trip safe and successful. 
  

  

 Regards 

 Principal 

 

 


